
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 5th, 2023 
 
 
Dear Young Farmer and Rancher Chairs, 
 
The Arkansas Farm Bureau Young Farmer & Rancher and Collegiate Conference will be held 
February 17th and 18th, 2023, at the Little Rock Marriott. Registration will begin Friday afternoon 
at 4:00 p.m. 
 
The conference will kick off with a reception Friday evening. The Saturday agenda includes 
addresses from Arkansas Farm Bureau leadership as well as workshops that will cover several 
topics including a legislative update and crop and livestock markets. The conference will 
conclude Saturday evening with dinner and entertainment at Main Event Little Rock. Childcare 
will be provided on site for ages 5 and up during general sessions and workshops. 
 
We have secured a block of rooms for Friday and Saturday nights. The rate for all rooms is 
$125. For registration forms, please contact your county office or go to 
www.arfb.com/pages/get-involved/young-farmers-ranchers. Deadline for registration is 
February 3, 2023. Charges will be billed through your county office. Cancellations not 
made by noon, Thursday, February 16, will be billed to your county.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the conference in February!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jennifer Craig 
Director of Leadership Development 
 
Enclosures 
Cc: County Presidents 
      State YF&R Committee 
      Agency Managers 
      County Federation Contacts 
       

 


